
From: Reggie Benz  
Sent: Monday, December 11, 2017 5:06 PM 
To: FS-travel-comments-rocky-mountain-shoshone 
Subject: Comment on travel planning for the Shoshone National Forest 
 

Dear Acting Forest Supervisor, 

 

I am writing ask that you, at a minimum, continue to provide the same areas for OHV and OSV 

recreation. If anything, open up more roads and acreage so that the users may have an 

opportunity to disperse more to facilitate any potential impacts from use. I respectfully ask that 

you do this instead of limiting days of use or even territory. It is a crime in my opinion to deny 

the public use of their lands. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Reggie Benz 

 

 

 




